2 November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

| am excited to invite all Y| | students and their parents/guardians to our upcoming Sixth Form
Open Evening on Wednesday 16 November 5 - 7pm.

Our open event is a fantastic opportunity to speak to our brilliant students and dedicated staff
about the wide range of subjects and opportunities available at Hartsdown Academy.We have new
course offers for 2023 including Forensic and Criminal Investigation.

We are proud to be an IB World School, offering the International Baccalaureate Career-Related
Programme. Students study a vocational subject, two IB Diploma subjects and the IB Core
element.This can equate to four A Levels at the end of Year |3.

As part of our programme students explore personal development, professional skills, culture and
language and service learning, allowing them to give back to a community. The transferable skills
developed by students in our two year programme are highly valued by employers, as they become
well-rounded, passionate, lifelong learners.

We will have representatives from Canterbury Christ Church University on site, so that you can
gain a better understanding of how our programme can lead students to higher education.This
year we have also invited some local employers to discuss how the IBCP can lead students to
careers in specific industries.

If you have any further questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me:
pollards@hartsdown.org

We look forward to welcoming you to our Sixth Form.
Kind Regards,

Mrs S Pollard
Head of Sixth Form
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